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Friday 24th May: Break up for half term
Monday 3rd June: School opens for Summer Term 2
Friday 14th June: Seaside Trip
Friday 28th June: Staff Training Day - school closed to children 
Monday 1st July: Sports Day

Year 1 & 2: 9.05am - 10.35am
Year 3 & 4: 10.40am - 12.10pm
Year 5 & 6: 1.15pm - 3.10pm

Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair
Monday 8th July: Orange Unit Sports Day 9.15am - 10.15am
 

V I S I T I N G  Y O R K  L I B R A R Y

This week our Early Years and Key Stage 1 children went to visit the Library. They
all had a really enjoyable trip (despite Tuesday’s downpour) and spent time
looking at books, singing songs and learning about the library. It is free to visit and
children can borrow books for free. 

We very much value learning outside the classroom at Park Grove and try to make
use of the local area to enhance learning. We can’t wait for our whole school trip
to the Seaside in June! 
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

I am immensely proud to inform you that the Y6 children showed great resilience and determination throughout their SATS
week. They all worked incredibly hard. Please convey our congratulations to your children for their commitment and hard
work.

In addition, Key Stage 1 children also undertook some tests this week. The children approached the tests with positivity and
demonstrated their readiness to tackle challenges.

To celebrate the hard work and dedication of our Year 6 children and staff, we organised a special treat today - a cooked
breakfast for all Year 6 students and staff members. It was a lovely way to recognise their efforts and to come together as a
school community.

As teachers, we are so proud of all the children for their achievements and positive attitudes throughout the assessments.
The support they have received from you, as parents, has undoubtedly played a significant role in their ability to tackle the
assessments. Thank you for all your help and encouragement.

Thank you once again for your continued support and partnership in your child's education.
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